





October 2015

A Place to Learn and Grow

Issue 1

October 22

Fall Musical 6:00 Grades K-2

October 28

Parent-Teacher Conferences 3:15pm-7:45pm Regular School Day

October 29

Parent-Teacher Conferences 10:00am-7:40pm NO SCHOOL

Conferences October 28th -29th Book Fair

Please stop at the Book Fair during Parent-Teacher Conferences. It will be held in the Audubon School Library. Lots of new fun books to support your children, teachers and the library.

ITP (Iowa Testing Program, previously called ITBS) is coming up in November. It is important that kids are at school on time, have a good night's sleep and healthy breakfast. Please try to schedule appointments after school hours.

Be looking for this Newsletter in the middle of every month

Thank you!

- To all families picking up students behind school to pull in on Johnson Street and turn North onto Providence. You may park on either side of the street for the short time you are picking up students. This makes it safer for everyone involved when all traffic is traveling in the same direction.
- To all who supported the Audubon Fundraiser. We were able to raise over \$2,000 for the Audubon Family Staff Organization.

Health News October—Relationships with Family/Friends

This month's health topic focuses on families—how they are different and alike, how they may change, and how family members and friends can help you stay healthy and safe. Children also discover the importance of showing respect, making wise decisions, and knowing how to resolve conflicts.

